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Partnerships Against Foxes 

Foxes are one of the worst invasive species worldwide. In Australia they are widespread in most 

environments. Foxes threaten over 95 nationally listed threatened species. Predation and 

diseases spread by foxes also impact livestock especially sheep, goats and poultry, causing 

major losses for landowners in some regions. 

We are working to prepare a community-endorsed East Gippsland Remote Communities Fox 

Control Strategy, an important basis to guide future coordinated fox control actions in remote 

difficult-to-access areas such as the Upper Snowy. We want to work with East Gippsland 

communities and help to guide DEECA and Parks Victoria to approach pest control in a way 

that better suits everyone’s needs. 

It would be great if you could spend just 4 minutes completing the questionnaire at the following 

link. It will help us to understand a bit about what you care about when it comes to the issues of 

foxes in your local area. 

https://forms.office.com/r/7zF1gbYaYw 

   

We would love to hear from you. 

 

                                                                                                         

The Partnerships Against Foxes project is supported by the Victorian Government through the 
Partnership Against Pests program. 
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